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Friday 16th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to remind you that school will be closed next Monday (19th September) as there is a national Bank 
Holiday to commemorate the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. The funeral of the late Queen will be held that day; 
and it is also a chance to reflect upon her seventy years of service to the country. We will open again on Tuesday 
20th September. May I politely remind you that our start time is 8.50am. It would be very helpful if all children 
could arrive at school punctually every day. 
 
I would like to remind parents of children in lower school (EYFS, Y1 and Y2) that you are warmly invited to our 
Harvest Assembly on Wednesday 28th September. It will begin at 10.30am and will last around twenty minutes. 
You will not require a ticket to attend, but do be aware that it could be standing room only! The older children will 
hold their Harvest Assembly the following day. This will be filmed and shared on the school website. We will be 
collecting non-perishable food harvest gifts for the Beverley Food Bank, so any donations would be welcome from 
Monday 26th September onwards.  
 
A couple of other dates for your diary: photographs of individual children, plus groups of siblings, will be taken on 
Thursday 13th October. There is no obligation to buy these. We will send out a reminder nearer the time. Also, 
every child is to be offered a flu vaccination on Thursday 10th November. We have emailed you separately about 
this. Please contact the office if you have not received the email. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 


